
                                   

                 

 
CALDWELL – August 5th, - August 7th, there will be a road closure on S. 7th Avenue between 

Arthur Street & Main Street and on Arthur Street adjacent to Indian Creek Plaza. Destination 

Caldwell will be hosting their annual “Bam Jam” event. Road barricades and information signs 

will be posted. Please see attached traffic control plan. For any questions or concerns, please 

contact Melissa Sherman with Destination Caldwell at 208-649-5010 or 

events@destinationcaldwell.com. 

Contact: 

Sonda Boyum 
Community Relations Specialist 
(208) 455-4637 
sboyum@cityofcaldwell.org 
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